
 
Jun 22, 2011 

 
City of New Orleans 
(phone) 504-658-4992  
By e-mail to Ryan BernAnd Dawn Segura: desegura@nola.gov 

 
City Attorney,  
 
Pursuant to the Louisiana Public Records Act, La.R.S. 44:1, we are requesting access to, and 
reserve the right to make copies or scan, the following documents: 

 
•Presentations, emails, referencing the Landrieu Administration’s use, or possible use of 
crime cameras to reduce the city’s murder rate.  
 
•Presentations, emails, by James Carter on potential tools for reducing the city’s murder 
rate.  
 
•Research documents related to the Landrieu Administration’s consideration of the 
introduction of crime cameras.  
 

For context, crime cameras are different from traffic cameras. They are commonly used to 
conduct remote surveillance in high crime areas with a view to reducing crime.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to call if we can clarify this request.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Matt Davis  


